
Town of Swansboro 

Memo 
To: Historic Preservation Commission 

Date: November 8, 2022 

Re: Visitor’s Center Exterior Design 

  

  

We would like to correct misinformation provided at the last 
meeting regarding the exterior design at the Visitor’s Center.  
Below are the approved exterior designs which eliminates the two 
parking spaces.   

Even though these parking spaces were not handicap parking 
spaces, we have identified a few spaces throughout downtown 
that can be re-marked as handicap spaces. 
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Photos of construction work on 11.8.2022. 
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